Image# 15950022853 01/13/2015 11 : 42

MISCELLANEOUS TEXT (FEC Form 99) PAGE 1/1
January 13, 2015

Ms. Robin Kelly

Senior Campaign Finance Analyst
Reports Analysis Division

Federal Election Commission

999 E Street NW

Washington, DC 20463

IDENTIFICATION NUMBER: C00554899
REFERENCE: 30 DAY POST-GENERAL REPORT (10/16/2014 - 11/24/2014)
Dear Ms. Kelly,

This statement is in response to the Commission's letter dated December 21, 2014. The Commission requested additional
information regarding six contributions that were reported on Schedule A of the Committee's Post-General Report
(10/16/2014-11/24/2014). The contribution from Robert Robb was properly reported as a contribution from Lewis, Eckert,
Robb & Co. on the Committee's 10/30/14 48 Hour Notice (See TRANS ID F6.7791). The date of the contribution (10/29) will
be corrected on an Amended 48 Hour Notice. Also, the contribution from Lawrence Tabas was properly reported as a
contribution from Obermayer Rebmann Maxwell & Hippel LLP on the Committee's 10/30/14 48 Hour Notice (See TRANS ID
F6.7783). Due to a staff miscommunication, the other four contributions listed in the RFAI were not included on a 48

Hour Report. 48 Hour Notices will be amended to reflect those four contributions. Our Committee has reviewed and
improved our process to prevent these discrepancies in the future.

This should answer the Commission's inquiry. Please feel free to contact us if you have any further questions.

Sincerely,

Linda R. Dexter
Treasurer




